


We find these explanations problematic for several reasons. First, there are real and substantial
differences between the existing student organizations and the proposed NAACP chapter.
BOSCUA states its purpose as “Enlightening ourselves and fellow students with regard to
African-American culture, history, and the dilemmas confronting African American people in
America today.” Among its stated goals are “to aid in the fostering of an African American
identity” and “to fulfill the desires, aspirations and alleviate the anxieties of the African
American community at CUA, as well as serve as an outward expression of the diverse CUA
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